
Town of Leyden 

Planning Board 

Notice of Public Hearing 

Scenic Road 

Notice is hereby given in accordance with M.G.L. Chapter 40, Section 15C, and Chapter 87, 

Section 3, that the Planning Board, in combination with the Leyden Tree Warden, will hold a 

public hearing at the Town Offices at 7 Brattleboro Road, Leyden, MA 01301, on Wed. August 

10, 2022 at 7:00 PM for the cutting and removal of certain trees on East Hill Road, a 

Scenic Road, required for an ongoing road improvement project.  The trees involved are 

between #45 and #246 East Hill Road, and each are tagged with a physical notice on site. 

James Brodeur, Chairman 
Leyden Planning Board 
 
William Brooks 
Leyden Tree Warden 


